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and Science 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Notice 
(For Students and Parents) 

We would like to bring to your attention the recent updates regarding the New Education Policy (NEP) that was introduced by the Government of India. The NEP 2020 aims to transform the education system in the country and provide holistic education to all. 

As stakeholders in the education system, it is important for parents and students to be aware of the changes that the NEP will bring about in the coming years. The policy envisions a student-centric approach to education, emphasizing on critical thinking, creativity, and problem-solving skills. It also promotes multi-disciplinary learning, vocational education, and technology-enabled learning. 

1st May, 2023 

To keep up with the changes, students will need to be proactive in their approach to 
learning and be willing to adapt to new teaching methods. Parents, too, have an 
important role to play in supporting their children's learning journey. 

We encourage parents and students to read up on the NEP 2020 and attend all relevant 
meetings or workshops that may be organized by the college. 
Kindly refer to the below link to know about the Distance Education. 

(/C Principal) 

YouTube Link ;- https://youtu.belgkHwoJo93Fk 
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